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A Fond Farewell - One of the original members of
the MTA Board of Directors, James Cragin of
Gardena, attended his final meeting, Thursday, April
26. He is shown here, with his wife Mary, receiving
a resolution from Board Chair Yvonne Burke. Cragin
had served on the Board since Feb. 1, 1993. Burke
praised Cragin for making “a great contribution”
and said he was “committed to the operation of a
world-class, integrated multi-modal transportation
system.” Cragin, a former mayor of Gardena and a
member of the City Council for almost 20 years,
represented communities in the South Bay Region
of the League of Cities. Noting that “we’ve come a
long way,” Cragin said he was “honored to serve as
a director. ” (4/27/01)
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